
29 July 2014 

Our Reference: 
Your Reference: 

SYD12/01145/2 
MP09_0187 MOD 3 

Manager 
Key Sites and Social Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Mathew Rosel 

Transport 
Roads & Maritime 
Services 

llhII ii 1 III 

PROPOSED SECTION 75W MODIFICATION TO APPROVED MIXED USE DEVELOPMENT 
6-16 ATCHISON STREET, ST LEONARDS 

(MP09_0187 MOD 3) 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I refer to your recent letter dated 2 June 2014 (your reference MP09_0187 MOD 3 ) with regard to 
the abovementioned Section 75W modification application, which was referred to Roads and 
Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime ) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the development application and raises no objection to the 
proposed modifications. 

Any inquiries in relation to this matter can be directed to Ravi Raveendra on telephone 8849 2540 
or via email to Ravin.Raveendra@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours Sincerely 

Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety 

Department of Planning 

31 JUL 2014 
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